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SANITATION WORK – 2021 PIPE REHABILITATION PROJECT 
 

 
The Santa Cruz County Sanitation District has announced that that the 
slurry sealing work on the south end of Mar Vista Drive; Lafayette Street 
between Soquel Drive and Bellevue Street; and Bain Avenue between Nova 
Drive and Laurel Avenue will be rescheduled for the end of April 2022.  
Questions may be directed to Mark Christensen at (831) 477-3962.   
 
For up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz 
County, please visit: http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ 
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